From: Lori Leonard

To: Public Comment - PC
Subject: Rancho Shopping Center
Date: Thursday, September 07, 2023 6:45:15 PM

As someone who grew up in this area and now as a resident of Los Altos who purchased her Grandparent’s home, I
am sad to hear that there are plans to get rid of Rancho. Rancho is a big part of the area’s history. I can remember
walking from my grandparents house to the market often.

While I understand the need for affordable housing, I would suspect that the more viable options are lots closer to El
Camino and sources of public transportation. Especially since there is so much new housing already being created
in this area.

Please reconsider.

Sincerely,

Lori M. Leonard
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